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ST. MARY'S RIVER WATERSHED ASSOCIATION
PO Box 94

St. Mary's City, MD 20686

February 14, 2024

 

Join or Renew

 

INSIDE THIS EDITION

>> Annual Members
Meeting
>> A River Affair
>> Save The Date

Tickets Available!

This year, A River Affair
will be held on Sunday,
April 7. Purchase your
tickets today to enjoy
frosty libations, great
food, and unique auction
items.

More Info/Buy Tickets

  Annual Members Meeting
     Join us for our annual members meeting where we will hold nominations and
elections for the St. Mary's River Watershed Association's board of directors.
This event is free and open to members and those who are interested in
becoming members. Please RSVP by emailing Emma at
emmaSMRWA@gmail.com. If you'd like to become a member, click here.

Saturday, March 2, 2024
10 to 11:30 a.m.

Ruddy Duck Seafood & Alehouse—St. George Island
Light Refreshments Served

     Lucille Walker, Executive Director of the newly designated Southern
Maryland National Heritage Area, will discuss the significance of this national
designation to Maryland, especially to Southern Maryland. Lucille will address
what this new designation means for our region, the conservation of natural
resources, and the 400th Commemoration of the founding of Maryland. 
Additionally, Brandon Rosario, Program Specialist, will address how this might
connect to the younger generation, particularly young professionals. 

     

     
Lucille Walker

Executive Director
Brandon Rosario

Program Specialist

     Our annual fundraiser, A River Affair, will be
held on Sunday, April 7 from 12 pm until 3 pm
at the Ruddy Duck on St. George Island. Enjoy
rich wines, frosty beers, and heavy hors
d'oeurves. The menu includes seared salmon
with Dijonaisse, oysters Rockefeller, and a
plethora of other treats including vegetarian and
vegan options.

     We are gathering original artwork, unique experiences, and several other
treasures for our live auction. If you don't want to miss out, purchase your
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tickets at here.

OUR MISSION

To protect, improve, and promote the sustainability
of the St. Mary’s River Watershed

through the collaborative efforts of economic,
agricultural, environmental, social, cultural,
and political stakeholders in the community.

We’re on the web!
www.smrwa.org

 

Join or Renew Today!

 

Save The Date:

Annual Members Meeting
March 2, 2024
10-11:30 am
RSVP by emailing
emmaSMRWA@gmail.com

Shell Bagging
March 9
9am-Noon
19089 Point Lookout Rd
RSVP via email to
emmaSMRWA@gmail.com

April 7, 2024
12-3 pm
More Info/Buy Tickets
Inquire by text 301-395-5757

11am-4pm
September 21, 2024
Inquire by text 301-395-5757
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